
DRAFT 

Fairfax County Trails and Sidewalks Committee 

Meeting on 9 September 2015 
 
 
Call to Order 
Meeting called to order by Chairman Christensen. 
 
Attendees 
Peter Christensen (Mt. Vernon), Tom Kennedy (Braddock), Wade Smith (Dranesville), Alan 
Young (Springfield), Jean Voss (Clifton Horse Society), Steve Descano (Mason), Chris Wells 
(FCDOT). 
 
New Business 
Mason District Rep - Welcomed Steve Descano 
There was an insufficient number of attendees present to conduct business. 
 
Staff reports 
Briefing on Sidewalk/Trail/Bike Waiver Procedures – Rescheduled to October 
Vesper Trail Lighting Public Briefing – County is holding public briefing, there is no County 
policy on trail lighting. 
I-66 Outside of Beltway Project - Parallel Trail is included in preferred alternative for entire 
length of project. 
Center Road Improvements Springfield - Informational meeting on 23 September. 
 
Old Business  
Staff requested to invite Police to brief on safety statistics. 
 
Adjournment 
Meeting adjourned by Chairman Christensen. 


